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OCTOBER
STATISTICS

1,771
CALLS FOR SERVICE

110
ACCIDENTS

1
OVERDOSES

INCIDENT
SPOTLIGHTS

11/18/2023: Officers responded to the
area of Pine Grove Road and West
Trenton Avenue for a two-unit collision
involving a Volvo and a Slingshot
motorcycle. Both victims were
transported to the hospital. It was later
confirmed with Mercer County Coroner’s
Office that the operator of the Slingshot
was pronounced deceased. 



NOVEMBER
STAFF MEETING

RANGE TRAINING



On October 30th, Chief Whitney had a meeting with
Pennsbury School District, NAACP and the Bucks County
District Attorney’s Office regarding safety during school
board meetings. 

On November 21st, Chief
Whitney attended a
Violence in Healthcare
taskforce meeting. 



19
STOPS

62
CITATIONS

$83,691
FINES

9
OUT OF SERVICE VIOLATIONS

6
UNLICENSED DRIVERS

2
IMPROPER LICENSES

1
SUSPENDED LICENSE

OCTOBER TRUCK ENFORCEMENT



POLICE ACADEMY GRADUATION
OFFICERS STILLMAN AND HALL WILL BE
GRADUATING FROM THE POLICE
ACADEMY ON DECEMBER 22ND 

SHOP WITH A COP
This year, Falls Officers will be joining Middletown Township’s Police
Department with their annual Shop with a Cop program. Unlike past years,
most applications for needy families have come from Falls Township
residents. We are recruiting volunteers as well as donations to help with
this program. 

Check out our post on
Facebook!

As we get donations
from the community,

we plan to thank them
via Facebook to
promote their

business!



COLOR
ME MINE
We are joining Color
Me Mine for another
painting adventure. On
December 9th, we will
be joining the
community with the “If
You Give a Cop A
Cookie” event. This
event will also be
accepting toy/gift
donations to benefit
homeless children of
Bucks County. 

Our Adopt a Cop program is going great!
Adopted Officer McCreary joined Penn
Valley Elementary School on their annual
Turkey Bowl.


